Allen Hutton 7304 14<sup>th</sup> Ave. Burnaby, BC V3N 1Z4 P. 778 686 3513

December 14, 2020

City of Burnaby Office of the City Clerk 4949 Canada Way Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Mayor and council

Subject: Rez # 20-16 Rez # 20-17

Dear: Sir/Madame

I am opposed to the rezoning of RZ # 20-16. There is a vacant lot on the corner of Southwynde Ave. and Byrnepark Dr. that should be used instead.

RZ # 20-17. The report seems to indicate it is not the most suitable sight to build the proposed development on.

Yours truly,

Allen Hutton